Private Schools should have the right to manage its own curriculum. There is a difference between Private and Public schools and
parents -like me, have the right to provide our kids with the best education without being forced to limit it to the Public school
curriculum. This is an attack on Private schools and forcing our kids to learn a leftist curriculum.

1 100% oppose SB 223

Thanks,
~Miriam Nelson



